

Dear sir/madam,

I write in connection with this planning application.

The unit concerned is occupied by Diana Milner, who runs a successful, longstanding garden business on the premises. The business provides an important local service within Primrose Hill and further afield. It would be a huge loss to the local community if this planning application were granted and this popular and established business had to close.

I very much hope that this application will be rejected so that this business can continue to thrive where it has operated so successfully for so many years.

With many thanks and kind regards,

Victoria Gath